
SCPC Dartmoor Line Meeting – Wednesday 25th August 4pm – VIA ZOOM 

Notes 

 

Present : M.Pratt, S. Whiteley, M. Morrissey, M. Wilson, J. Bourne, & C. Lee 

Apologies – J McInnes. M. Thompson 

1. Up-date on Distribution of Surveys around the parishes. – SC leaflets 

have either been distributed or posted (outlying properties), Bondleigh have 

just the outlying properties to deliver, North Tawton should be completed by 

end of the week. 

2. Collation of Data arrangements – MW shared Online results so far – 79 

responses already. Looking very positive. MW will collect completed copies 

from NT & Bondleigh once a week and transfer details to online survey. CL 

said that he could help with that. MW may need more help if there is a 

backlog as it nears the end of September. 

MP has put Online Link on SC Website and Facebook page, also North 

Tawton Community Hub Facebook page. MP will keep refreshing this in the 

next few weeks. 

MP – double checked and she has not sent Online Survey details to 

neighbouring parish magazines – possible too late now for September issues. 

? Would you like MP to try and share on other parish FaceBook pages? 

3. Date for Clean Up at SC Station –  Cannot be on Sunday 26th September, 

as NWR are conducting Driver training on that day. It will probably have to be 

a date after Survey deadline. Date to be confirmed with NWR. 

4. MD Coaches – improved public transport service. – MW suggested that a 

future meeting may be just about improved public transport services in the 

area. JB to ask Tristan at MD Coaches for a suitable date to meet to discuss 

their involvement. MW – to email Andrea Davies and Lois Samuel to see if 

this group can benefit from the wider Devon public transport initiative and 

possible grants. 

5. Dates for when Sunday Service will start – MP to check with NWR – last 

OkeRail meeting said this should be published on 20th August. 

6. Next Oke Rail Meeting – 21st October. – MW thinks that she can get a report 

together from the survey by first week in October. MW or SW will ask Michael 

Ireland to put it on the Agenda for the next OkeRail meeting. 

7. Oke Rail Minutes – SW will ask for a correction to the Minutes – NTTC are 

still backing the re-opening of NT Station – but are currently supporting the 

more viable options for the foreseeable future of Okehampton Parkway and 

Sampford Courtenay. 

8. Highways – MM suggested we get in touch with Highways to check there will 

not be an issue with increased traffic use at Sampford Station. 

9. SCPC Open Meeting 19th Oct – MW suggested that the Survey Report will 

form part of this meeting at which North Tawton and Bondleigh residents 

would be welcome to attend, either in person at the Village Hall , or via Zoom. 



MP to inform NTTC of details before their Open Meeting on 23rd September 

so that CL and SW can promote the event. 

10. Next meeting to consider the report before it goes public – Mon 4th October 

4pm via Zoom. 


